
 

 

Office of the Dean and Vice-Principal (Academic) 
 
 
 
 
March 23, 2020 
 
Dear Students 
 
Many of you have asked about our summer course offerings. At present there are a number of 
courses listed in our timetable, including a range of delivery modes. The summer term includes 
three sessions: the full 12-week session (the Y session: May 4 to Aug. 6 with exams Aug. 11-25) 
and two separate 6-week sessions (the F session: May 4 to June 15 with exams June 16-20 and 
the S session: June 22 to Aug. 6 with exams Aug. 11-25). 
 
Since we are not sure in-person offerings will be possible in May we are reviewing our current 
offerings. We are exploring additional fully online (LEC99) courses and courses that provide an 
online lecture section (LEC60). We are also exploring additional courses that don’t require in-
person meetings, such as on-line teaching, in all three sessions (Y, F and S). Our academic 
departments are developing these offerings this week. On Thursday March 26 2020 we anticipate 
announcing these additional course offerings. Course enrolment will begin as planned for UTSC 
degree students on Wednesday April 1. A further announcement about the start of the Y and F 
sessions will be made later in April. 
 
These are stressful and uncertain times for students; UTSC is endeavoring to provide as wide a 
range of course options as possible to allow you to continue your studies. 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mark A. Schmuckler 
Professor and Vice-Dean Undergraduate 
Office of the Dean & Vice-Principal Academic 
 
UNIVERSITY OF TORONTO SCARBOROUGH 
Arts & Administration Building, Room AA436 
1265 Military Trail, Toronto, Ontario  M1C 1A4 
Phone: 416-208-2978 
Email:  vdundergrad@utsc.utoronto.ca 
www.utsc.utoronto.ca/vpdean    
 
  
Tomorrow is created here. 

https://www.utsc.utoronto.ca/registrar/timetable
mailto:vdundergrad@utsc.utoronto.ca
http://www.utsc.utoronto.ca/%7Evpdean

